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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO:  All Interested Parties 

 

FROM:  William Cook, Program Manager 

  Solid Waste Management Program 

 

DATE:  July 2, 2020 

 

RE: Extension of Comment Period for Proposed Amendments to Solid Waste Management Rules   

and Draft Guidance Documents 

 

 

The Georgia Environmental Protection Division is extending the deadline for public comment on proposed 

amendments to the Solid Waste Management Rules and draft guidance documents to July 31, 2020. Please submit 

your comments via email to william.cook@dnr.ga.gov with the subject line: “Comments on Proposed Solid 

Waste Rule Changes.” 
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